
Online via Zoom 

Wednesday 21st

October 7.30pm 

This is a great way to find out 
what we have been doing over 
the last year and to become 
part of the planning for how 
the PTFA can move forward to 
support the children and school 
by providing enrichment 
facilities in our school 
environment.

We need new members to 
make a difference!


